
Town of Glen Planning Board 
July 20, 2017 

Regular Monthly Meeting Report 
 
 
 Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

 
 Attendance – Donna Brooks, John Thomas, Nancy Langdon, Ray Dykeman, Rodney 

Kowalczyk and Wanda Burch 
 

 A motion to approve our June 15 meeting report was made by Wanda and seconded by Donna, 
all were in favor. 

 
 Public comment - none 

 
 New Business 
 WPHO change order review 
 The application is incomplete, with several line items missing.  John will speak to 

Nakie, the WPHO applicant.  Nakie and the WPHO engineer where asked to attend the 
July planning board meeting, but they did not attend.   

 The board would like to schedule a site plan review as well as discuss the WPHO 
master plan.  This will be a public meeting, with invitations to Ron Hinkle, Larry 
Coddington and the town board. 

 
 Old Business  

 None 
 

 Other 
 Town board items of interest 

 
 Next regular meeting – August 17, 2017, 7:30PM 

 
 At 7:50pm a motion to adjourn was made by Nancy and seconded by Wanda, all were in favor 

 
 
. 

 
 


